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I live  on a farm close to the solar fields. I question the safety of these panels toxic byproducts
and polluted water in the streams & creeks. We are down stream and have cattle that drink out
of the creek. With so many panels in one area will be much higher pollution than a smaller
area. Think of the future of our children and grandchildren and this much solar power close to
us, do you have a plan of disposal after the 20-30 year use of these panels. The cost of
disposing of them. I think much more needs to be studied about the dangers and the
neighboring land owners should have a say in what you are doing.

Joyce Hess
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